
STATEMENT OF BASIS 
NUSTAR TERMINALS OPERATIONS PARTNERSHIP 

STATE WASTE DISCHARGE PERMIT ST 6255 
November 1, 2023 

1. GENERAL INFORMATION 

Facility: NuStar Terminals Operations Partnership L.P. (NuStar) 
5420 Northwest Fruit Valley Road 
Vancouver, WA  98660 

2. BASIS FOR PERMIT MODIFICATION 

Ecology received an email dated October 20, 2023, with an attached letter dated 
October 18, 2023. The email was from Neil Alongi with Maul Foster and Alongi. The 
letter was signed by Neil Alongi and Kristi Boon. The last paragraph of the letter 
requested the following: 
 

Given the delays in receiving comments for the Engineering Report and the time 
needed to appropriately coordinate and respond to agency comments, NuStar 
would like to request to submit conceptual plans and an operation and 
maintenance manual as well as a permit modification to change the due date of 
the plans and specifications to May 1, 2024. 

 
Ecology concurs with the request and modifies the State Waste Discharge Permit 
accordingly. 
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